
 

 

 

 
 

A MESSAGE FROM MILWAUKEE COUNTY SHERIFF DENITA R. BALL 

 
Welcome to the Milwaukee County Sheriff’s Office website. 
 
Our mission is to serve and protect everyone within Milwaukee County with fairness, 
integrity, and respect.  
 
The Milwaukee County Sheriff’s Office (MCSO) strives to be a model public safety 
agency based on service and trust. As part of our commitment to you, we promise to 
SERVE.  
 
We will: Support innovative programs and technology that promote public safety and 
community engagement; Enhance the relationship between the community and law 
enforcement; work to Restore the quality of life for those who work, pray and play in 
our parks, drive on our freeways and roads, and live throughout the county; Value 
increased community understanding about MCSO services that builds trust, 
promotes accountability, and increases transparency. In addition, we will continually 
Evaluate our organizational needs so as to maximize our performance. 
 
I am proud of the dedicated men and women of this agency, from deputies to 
corrections and public safety officers, and administrative staff. They work daily to 
protect nearly one million residents of Milwaukee County, from securing our 
courthouse and county grounds to patrolling more than 150 miles of freeway and over 
150 parks, to providing security to Milwaukee Mitchell International Airport, and 
protecting the lives of more than 900 occupants in the Milwaukee County Jail.  
 
I want to personally thank you for visiting the Milwaukee County Sheriff’s website. 
It is our hope that it will be a valuable tool for citizens and visitors alike.  
 
Thank you for your trust and the opportunity to serve as your next Milwaukee County 
Sheriff. 

 

Dr. Denita R. Ball                        
MCSO - Sheriff 

“We Are Held To A Higher Standard…And We Ought To Be Proud” 

SHERIFF DENITA R. BALL 


